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DPCs to convene monthly meets of SHOs 

The State Police Chief Loknath Behera has directed the District 

Police Chiefs to convene monthly conference of the SHOs in addition to the 

crime conferences organized every month. 

It has also been directed to send the action taken reports of the 

meeting to the State Police Chief and other senior police officers. The State 

Police Chief has stated that the SHO conference and crime conference 

should not be conducted simultaneously. The move comes in the wake of a 

decision taken after the SHO conference chaired by the Chief Minister held 

on 4th January at Kerala Police Academy.  

The DPCs have been tasked with the responsibility of reviewing 

activities relating to Janamaithri, in-house training, technology utilization, 

compliance with green protocol, cleanliness, operations of crime and 

criminal tracking networking systems etc. It aims at bringing more 

responsibility to the Police Stations and making the stations public friendly. 

The DPCs are also directed to give more preference to things relating to 

human resource development. 

The State Police Chief will interact with all SHOs through video 

conference on the last Fridays or Saturdays of every month. All District 

Police Chiefs and Sub divisional officers will participate in the meeting. The 



State Police Chief has also added that all these modifications were done to 

increase the efficiency of Police Stations thereby providing professional 

service without bias to the public. 

                               ********************* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

             

  

     


